
 

 

Dear Editor: 

we want to say sorry that we have incorrect the type of the 

article of a retrospective study to a prospective study. Because our 

article is a retrospective study,so we can not provide clinical trial 

registration statement. We feel very sorry for the inconvenience 

caused by my mistake. 

We would like to express our great appreciation to you on our 

paper. Looking forward to hearing from you. 

Thank you and best regards. 

Yours sincerely, 

Bang-De Xiang 

Hepatobiliary Surgery Department  

Tumor Hospital of Guangxi Medical University 

He Di Rd. 71#, Nanning 530021, P.R.China  

Phone:  +86-771-5330968 (office) 

Fax:  +86-771-5312000 

Email:  yhj894924067@163.com 

 

 


